






From: ~^! MILLER, ~^!NATHAN
Subject: [External] ***Request to Staff*** MILLER, NATHAN, , CAA-F-A
Date: Friday, October 14, 2022 8:51:17 AM

CAUTION:  This email originated from outside the organization.  DO NOT click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To: pubaffairs@ussc.gov
Inmate Work Assignment: n/a

***ATTENTION***

Replies to this message will not be delivered.

***Inmate Message Below***

In consideration of possible amendments to 2k2.1 the sentencing commission should consider the recent supreme
court ruling in New York state rifle & pistol association inc v Bruen as well as the Western District of Texas  ruling
on 922(n) and its as well in United States v Jose Quiroz in the light of these two land mark decisions  the
commission should strongly consider making changes to this law with respect to united states citizens 2nd
amendment rights......

In considering amendments to the categorial approach in determining whether an offense is a crime of violence's  or
a controlled substance, the commission should consider the Jerome presumption (SUPREME COURT) as well as
district courts rulings on this matter, many courts have ruled that only those substances listed in the federal CSA
should be considered when determining whether a controlled substance qualities in subsection 4b1.2 including the
11th circuit court of appeals. This will eliminate the issue of different states  with it broad laws and its different
controlled substances.

another thing theres no FSA credits being applied to us inmates we getting denied programs for no reason they using
high recidisvism as 1 of the reasons and in a memo i read it doesnt matter if you high recidivism or not if you
qualify you qualify based on your offense your arrested for. thank you for your time and effort sincerly
                                                                                                                           nathan miller
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